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The ELC hosted its annual summer camp from July 15-
19. We had a very warm week, enjoying lots of cold ice
cream snacks and water play. We visited Prescott Park
and played with balls of many shapes and sizes in a
large field. We walked to the Wentworth Senior Living 

Summer Camp!
by Tammy Roberge, Preschool Director

Home for a summer-themed Grand
Pals visit. We played in the water
table with different items from sea
animals to bubbles and loved the
splash pad. On Friday, we celebrated
Shabbat on the playground. Our
challah and honey tasted even more
delicious outdoors! We’ll see you
back at school on September 4.
Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team
(Amy, Elian, Laura, Marge, Pat,
Sharon, and Steve)
 

ACCEPTING STUDENTS FOR 2024-2025!
We have several spots open in our class and are accepting registrations.

Please tell your friends, neighbors, parent groups, and co-workers! 
Word-of-mouth, via social media and in person, is our most effective advertising.
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